
Student Section: Interview with Jo
Q1: What will you miss about working at Great Oaks College?
What will I miss most is a very difficult question to answer, I will miss all the 
times that I have had the opportunity to see or hear about the progress that 
a student has made with something they have found difficult, but I will also 
miss the farm and all the animals, working with a fantastic and hard working 
staff team and all the joy and fun there is day to day.

Q2: What is your favourite memory of being here? 
There are lots of favourite memories but some of my favourites are, the Coronation day party and all 
the fun everyone had , all the times we have the cafe open and seeing students interact with 
customers, and the same for the shop. A few years ago we had a joint Rosewood and Great Oaks 
leavers prom for the year 14 leavers, we had a brilliant time and I enjoyed seeing the two schools 
socialising together. And I had a great time at Paulton's this year.

Q3: What are you most proud of from your time working at the college?
I am really proud of the amazing curriculum the students have and all the amazing opportunities that 
you have to be involved and engaged in your community. I am also really proud when a student leaves 
Great Oaks, ready to be an adult with the skills they need to do this.
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Our busy College week! 
Bake off, picnic, leavers assembly, transition day, 

sports day, healthy café and saying lots of goodbyes.



Thank you for fighting to improve 
the college. Fran and all the staff

Student Zone

Jo always got involved with the 
students jokes and had fun with 

them. Elecia (staff)

I liked talking to Jo about the 
cake competitions. Rahmu

She is a caring person. 
Dawn (staff)

I will miss Jo 
being nice to 

everybody. Joe

You always support in times of 
crisis! Genny (staff)

I will miss her 
loveliness. 

Nathan (staff)

Thank you for helping 
me find my carers and 
my new home. Nathan

Thank you for being very 
understanding and helping me 

solve problems. Shawneen

I will miss our 
chats in the 

Lodge. Vinnie
Thank you for being the 

best! Frozan

I love that Jo always got 
the ice cream van to 
come to college. Max

I have loved having 
you as our head of 

school, thank you for 
everything! Isabel

We will miss you! 
Amy

I like you Jo. Grace

Jo

Diary Dates

Thursday 7th September 2023
New College year begins


